Cancellation of flights to Frankfurt, and new rules
for entering Uzbekistan from certain countries

2020 22 December

Dear passengers

According to the decision of the special Republican Commission on the fight against
Coronavirus after taking into account the detection of a new strain of COVID-19,
Uzbekistan Airways announces the cancellation of flights to Frankfurt on December
28, 2020 and January 7, 2021.

In addition, citizens of Uzbekistan and stateless persons who have stayed in the UK,
Italy, Germany, Denmark, Austria, Australia, the Netherlands and South Africa over
the past 14 days and entering Uzbekistan through third countries are subject to a
1l4-day quarantine at the corresponding hotel, at your own expense.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Detailed information can be obtained from the Airline's Single Contact Centre on
+998781400200.



